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OBJECTION TO THE PROPOSED LOXWOOD CLAY PITS PLANNING APPLICATION.
 
I am reiterating my original objections to the above proposal.
 


       The area is a lovely peaceful place, used by my entire family many times over the last 40
years. It is home to an abundant local wildlife and habitat to many species, some
unfortunately


already threatened. Many of the trees are historic and the anticipated felling of them
would be sacrilege.                                                                                                                    
                                                                                            
The increase of traffic along the Loxwood Road would be dangerous, not least because 
school children have to use the road to access their school buses.  Any increase on
traffic, especially of
H.G.V.’s would be a disaster – an accident waiting to happen, not only for the school
children, but for all road users.
The disruption caused by the construction of the site at the outset, and the ongoing daily
movements of the vehicles over the expected 30 years, accompanied by the disturbance
(i.e noise,
fumes, pollution) will be detrimental to the well-being and mental health of every person
living within the nearby vicinity.
                 


BEVERLY WATTS.
Sent from Mail for Windows
 









